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From: Charles Winthrop Clark 
Sent: Tuesday, July 18, 2023 4:24 PM
To: naiac
Subject: July 19, 2023, NAIAC Meeting Comments

Many thanks for your service to our Nation. 

I have been reviewing ISO/IEC TR 24368, "Information technology — 
Artificial intelligence — Overview of ethical and societal concerns" 
(August, 2022), a publication of the International Organization for 
Standardization and the International Electrotechnical Commission 
(ISO/IEC). It contains much information on artificial intelligence 
initiatives by ISO/IEC that are candidates for prospective international 
standards. No doubt you are aware of this work.  My comment is a 
recommendation to you to continued to be well-informed of this activity, 
which has much international representation.

Charles W. Clark
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